
    

We have been beginning to learn our 

Christmas songs. Please encourage your 

children to sing these songs at home. We 

have started to decorate the nursery for 

Christmas and have put up our Christmas 

tree. We have read the story of the first 

Christmas. 

 

 

 Upcoming events 

- Friday 7th December – School Fayre 12.45pm – 3pm 

- Wednesday 12th December – Pantomime - PM  

- Thursday 13th December – Nursery sing along AM and PM. (If your child has a Christmas or 

nativity outfit please let them wear this on the sing a long day – No superhero costumes 

please) 

- Monday 17th December – Nursery Christmas Party – all children to attend AM, no PM nursery 

this day.  

 Christmas Cards 

In the nursery we will make one large Christmas card that all the children can make their mark 

on for all the other children. If you wish send individual cards it is your responsibility to hand 

out these cards which is the same as any party invitations.  

 Snack money 
A gentle reminder that snack costs £1.50 per week and this can be paid at the school office or 
on iPay. 

 Clothing 
Please ensure that all clothes are labelled, so we can correctly return items to their owner. 
Also, at nursery we are out in all weathers. Please ensure that your child comes to nursery 
with warm clothing. We have a stock of waterproof clothing that we can offer children. 
 

 

Mrs Ness runs a Peep group for Nursery 

children on a Wednesday afternoon. Peep 

groups are for parents/carers and their 

children, and aim to support families with 

their children’s early learning in an 

enjoyable way. Please come along to 

PUSCPS on Wednesdays from 12.30 – 1.30. 

First there is an informal chat for parents 

then activities with your children.

 

 

 


